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Chairman Warren and Members of the Committee, I would like to thank you for the opportunity 
to share my thoughts on HB 2062. My name is Gracie Brush and I am a voter in Douglas 
County. I am writing today to encourage the committee to vote NO on HB 2062.  

I oppose this bill because I believe it is a further attempt to regulate and control women’s bodies, 
and a foundation for an anti-abortion agenda. As a person with a uterus myself, I have to speak 
against actions that threaten my health and freedom, and of pregnant people within our 
community that it would greatly affect.  

I thank you all again for hearing my concerns and thoughts on this bill. I encourage you all to 
vote NO on the passage of HB 2062 to preserve liberty. Thank you.  

 


